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In accordance with RSA 198:20-b, a public hearing will be held by the Contoocook Valley School 
Board for the purpose of expending funds from the CVHS Daniel’s Fund for the 2021-2022 fiscal 
year. 
 

MINUTES 
 
Tim Theberge, School Board Chair, opened the Public Hearing at 6:07 p.m. 
 
Chairman Theberge outlined the purpose of the Public Hearing as stated above, which is to 
expend funds from the ConVal High School Daniel’s Fund for the 2021-2022 fiscal year. 
 
Dr. Kimberly Saunders said that the request is to expend monies from the ConVal High School 
Daniel’s Athletic Fund.  In 2015, work was done on the track overlay and it now needs updating 
and refinishing.  The intent is to use the same company to allow the warranty to remain in place.  
This is standard maintenance.  The estimate is $32,850.00. 
Tim Grossi, Facilities Director, was present to answer any questions. 
Rich Cahoon asked if this amount represents the balance of Daniels Trust Fund money.  Lori 
Schmidt, Business Administrator, said that this does not deplete the trust.   
 
Dick Dunning moved to approve the expenditure from the Daniel’s Fund.  Janine Lesser 
second.  Unanimous.   
 
Chairman Theberge said that this concludes the public hearing which he called to a close 
at 6:10 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Brenda Marschok 
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